
 

 

 
 

March 14th, 2023 
 
 
Secretary Pete Buttigieg 
US Department of Transportation 
1200 New Jersey Avenue SE 
Washington DC, 20590 
 
Secretary Buttigieg, 
 
I am writing in support of the Larimer County Road 50E Corridor Planning & Design Project planning grant 
application submitted by Larimer County. This application is a request for planning and design funding from 
the Department of Transportation's National Infrastructure Investments RAISE Grant Program. 
 
The proposal includes the final planning and design of the Larimer County Road 50E corridor to enhance safety 
and increase mobility for all users, regardless of whether they are travelling as drivers, pedestrians, or bicyclists 
and will improve the corridor’s connectivity promoting safe, multi-modal options for the residents of Larimer 
County and the City of Fort Collins.  
 
This project will advance the safety of my constituents and enhance equitable modes of transit for those 
traveling through my District, and I ask that you give Larimer County’s submission full and fair consideration. 
Please reach out to my office if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Joe Neguse 
Member of Congress 


